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Construction Barricading to Change Week of January 6, 2020  

On Main Street Bridge Replacement Project in Los Lunas 
Project Expected to Last Through Spring 2021 

 

LOS LUNAS, 1-2-20 – Construction is continuing on the project to replace the 

Main Street Bridge crossing the Rio Grande in Los Lunas, with barricading expected to 

change the first full week of January 2020. 

Beginning the week of Jan. 6-10, 2020, westbound traffic on NM 6 (Main Street) will 

be reduced to one lane between Carson Drive and Edeal Road. Motorists should expect 

delays and give themselves extra time to reach their destinations. This phase of 

construction is expected to last through mid to late February with occasional changes in 

traffic barricading. 

FNF is the contractor for the project. Regular work hours are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-

5 p.m. In addition to bridge replacement, the project also includes utility improvements, 

ADA ramps and erosion control for area. 

The project is expected to take about 15-16 months, with completion scheduled in 

spring 2021. 

For updated construction information, visit www.nmroads.com. 

     All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 
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